

NORTHSTAR GOLF CLUB – GOLF ADVISORY COMMITTEE

# GOLF ADVISORY COMMITTEE

## 05/03

---

16 – August 2nd 2023 / 5:00 PM / Founders Room

### ATTENDEES

X	Zac Guisinger-Chair	X	Mitch Greenwald - Vice Chair	X	Darrin Reeb - Secretary	<b>Others/Guests</b>
X	MaryAnne Meade - Women's Chair		Shirley Scott - New Member Chair	X	Jake Didion - Junior Chair	Josh Bryant- Superintendent
X	Joe Varenelli - Handicap Co-Chair		Todd Saltus - Handicap Co-Chair	X	Dan Dickerson - Competition Co-Chair	Jacob - Asst Pro
X	Gary Saltus - Competition Co-Chair		Tom Lawell - Senior Co-Chair	X	Nate Curtis - Golf Pro	Anthony - Asst Pro

### AGENDA

- Welcome
  - Introduction of any guests

#### Actions/Follow-ups from previous meeting:

- Nate: Research/decision on Cap Patrol handicap management software
- Nate: Proposed solution/recommendation for Men's Invitational:
  - Sign-ups (tiered on seniority, etc.)
  - Deposit process?
- Review of Previous Minutes/Notes/Actions: Secretary
- **Non-Standard Agenda & Follow-up Items:**
  - Dickerson: After Action Review for completed events
    - Review intent and plan moving forward
    - Senior Open on Mother's Day weekend – this should be adjusted
    - One-Day Member Guest – average pace was 5:30 or greater, this should be addressed.
      - Why does it play so slow?

- Is the event too full?
  - Should this be open to social members – perhaps open the fall session to social members since October is out of “Prime Time”
  - Are members not managing the pace, picking up, etc?
- Mitch: 2024 Invitational
  - Review of options
  - Next steps
- Tees in events: currently B/G & White/others
  - Why not greens and what can/should be communicated to players who are asking?
  - Should green tees be permanently replaced with a new tee that us white/green combo yardage?
- Gratuity adders
  - What happened?
  - What should have happened?
  - What should be communicated?
- Grab and Go Menu
  - Items are rarely prepared and not available when requested. Recently, Adam actually drove some out to the course which is great service but it should be prepared.
- Other Items:
  - Bag room mix-ups – maybe Jim can attend and provide some color on what is being worked on and what areas need to be addressed?
  - Plans for #2 forward tee area by cart path?
  - Drop zone maintenance – plan moving forward?
- Feedback/Comments from NorthStar Leadership
  - Is there anything the Committee can do to help management?
- Committee Updates
  - Women’s Chair
  - Senior Golf Chair
  - Junior Member Chair
  - Tournament/Competition/Handicap Chair(s)
  - New Member Chair
- Other open or new items
- New Member Meet and Greet (6:30 PM)

## **New Business**

## **NOTES**

## **ACTION ITEMS**

- 1. Beverage Cart Update - Request for next meeting**
- 2. Committee Meeting - Publish minutes/process**
- 3. Mitch G - Invitational potential changes - Focus**
- 4.**

## **NEXT MTG'S AGENDA**

Sept 7th - 5 PM - Zac likely to miss.